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For all prospective motor carriers, in order to operate your commercial motor vehicle(s) in the State of Hawaii, you will need to meet the following requirements. 

1) Refer to the HDOT website under Motor Vehicle Safety Office  General Requirements for Motor Carriers and please read and go through all the State and Federal requirements and information:
· Hawaii Revised Statutes, §286-201 through §286-210
· Driver Improvement Program - §286-202.5
· Vehicle Identification Card - §286.204.5
· Hawaii Driver History Record 
· DOT Safety Check
· Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations, parts 383,385, 386, and 390-399.
2) After reading all the applicable regulations and requirements, please sign the NEW MOTOR CARRIER SAFETY ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM attached, acknowledging that you have read and understand the regulations to safely operate on our roadways.
3) Contact our office at 692-7654 to request for a Vehicle Identification Card(s) – they will be mailed to you.
4) Complete a Vehicle Identification Card(VIC) for each vehicle that you are registering with our office.  Follow the Vehicle Identification Card instructions provided in the HDOT Library.  If you have any questions, please call 692-7654 for assistance.
5) Make sure that you have fully completed all the information on your VIC card and have signed all documents.
6) Mail in your NEW MOTOR CARRIER SAFETY ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM, along with the VIC card for each vehicle to our office for processing.  Incomplete forms will be sent back to you.
7) Upon receipt of the signed acknowledgement form and your VIC cards – we will process them and mail them back to you.
8) If you have any questions about any of the regulations, please feel free to contact our office at 692-7661.  If you have questions about completing the VIC cards, contact 692-7654.





